
IMPORTANT DATES:
● Fri Mar 1 - half day
● Thu Mar 7 at 6pm - Kindergarten 

Open House 
● Sun Mar 10 - daylight savings time 

starts (move clocks forward 1 hour)

● Family - Teacher Conferences
○ Wed Mar 13   4-7pm
○ Thu Mar 14    5-8pm
○ Fri Mar 15   8:30-11:30am 

(no school for students)

● Mon Mar 18 at 7pm - Public Board 
Meeting at Exshaw School

● Wed Mar 20 at 3:15pm - Parent 
Council Meeting

● Tue Mar 26 to Thu Mar 28 - Alien 
In-Line Skating

● Fri Mar 29 - No School
● Mar 29 to Apr 14 - SPRING BREAK 
● Mon Apr 15 - School resumes

Family-Teacher Conferences
We have Parent/Student/Teacher conferences coming up and this should be a meaningful and productive 
conversation guiding student progress for the second semester. Students have set goals for the second 
semester, and our conference time is an opportunity to review these goals, discuss what is going well and 
some challenges that might be occurring.

Please fill out the interview form with the preference of your interview time and have your child return it to 
the school. Your child’s teacher will be in contact with you.

● March 13 from 4-7pm 
● March 14 from 5-8pm (dinner will be served)
● March 15 from 8:30-11:30am (light snacks will be served). 

○ There is no school for students all day

Kindergarten Open House
This is an exciting month with many activities 
happening throughout all of our grades. 
Please join us on March 7 at 6:00 p.m. for our 
Kindergarten Open House. If you know of 
anyone interested in registering for 
Kindergarten- our Open House will provide a 
lot of information on what to expect.

Also, registration for the 2023/24 school year 
is open, for any new students. Registration 
can be found on our website. If your child is 
already registered at Exshaw School, you do 
not have to register for next school year.

CCHS Open House
Exshaw School Grade 7 and 8 
families are invited to attend 
Canmore Collegiate High School's (CCHS) Open 
House and Parent Information Night happening on 
March 19th.

From 6-7pm, CCHS will be open for 'walk throughs' with 
exciting activities for families and students to check out.  

From 7-7:30pm, there will be an information session for 
incoming Grade 9 students and their families. During 
this sit down meeting families and students will learn 
everything they need to know about the transition to 
high school.

Alien In-Line Skating
Alien In-Line Skating is one of the most 
successful skating programs in the world and 
Canada’s leading school skating program. 

Alien In-Line will be at Exshaw School on March 
28, 29, 30. 

All equipment will be provided and experts will be 
teaching students how to inline skate.

2024

Hot Lunch Vendors
A huge thank you to all of these amazing vendors 
for providing meals for the hot lunch program! 

îsnî'yes, 
Jody Keon (principal) & Kayla Weller (assistant principal)

Welcome Back 
Welcome back to Ms. Farrah Ear, who will be 
working in our Snacketeria! 


